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Purchasing Department 

530 Water Street 
Oakland, CA 94607 

 

March 17, 2020 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

Bid No.:  19-20/20, KIA Niro Electric Vehicle (EV) 

BID CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

Due to the current localized “Shelter in Place” effective March 17, 2020 

at 12:01 a.m. related to the COVID-19 Pandemic, the Port of Oakland 

has decided to cancel this Bid. All potential bidders that downloaded the 

Bid document from the Port website will be notified automatically once a 

new bid has been released by the Purchasing Department.  

 

 
 
 

 


